
WILBUR/CRESTON JOINT SCHOOL BOARD OF DIRECTORS 

 

 

Chairman Richardson called the meeting to order at 6:00 p.m. followed by the flag 

salute.  Board members in attendance were Karla Jaeger, Glen Richardson, Jill 

Schmierer, Pat Rosman, Pia Odegaard, Eric Nelson and Kathleen Strozyk. Others 

included Superintendents Steve Gaub and Bill Wadlington, Principals Carla Hudson 

and Glenn Arland, Rhonda Widmer, Roxane Jones, Aherron Nestor and Tina 

Colvin.  

 

There was no public comment.    

 

Karla Jaeger informed the Boards of the progress of the Superintendent search 

process.  The deadline for applications to be in is February 27th, 2017. 

 

Glenn Arland and Carla Hudson reviewed current and up-coming issues along with 

many positives with the Co-Op up to date. 

 

Chairman Richardson adjourned the meeting at 6:40p.m. 

 

 

__________________________________________      __________________________________________ 

Board Chairman                                                               Board Secretary    
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